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We are still accepting recipes for our upcoming cookbook. We are 
focusing on the many ethnic recipes that came into the area from the 
many cultures of people who came from other countries to work in the 
mines; Finns, Croatians, Italians, etc. 

While we are happy to accept any recipes you have, we are especially 
interested in any ethnic recipes you might have. We are also including 
some personal stories in the cookbook. Did your father work in the 
mine and have a favorite lunch he took with him? Did your grandparents 
bring a special recipe over from Finland? If you have a personal story to 
share along with your recipe, please send it to us.

If you have a recipe, or recipe and story, please send it to us either by 
mail or email. Also, if you are interested in purchasing a copy of the 
book when it is finished, please let us know, and we will notify you 
when they are done. The deadline for recipe submissions is July 31st. 

If you have a business or organization that would like to advertise in our 
cookbook, please contact us (we are a non-profit 501-c3 organization). 
We are offering a rate of $25 for 1/4 page, $50 for 1/2 page or $100 for 
a full page (1/4 size will probably be about 2 1/4 by 3 1/2 inches).

Recipes Needed Shaft House Update
During the winter, one of the windows 
was blown out of the shaft house. We 
have decided that the next step in the 
restoration of Champion #4 Shaft House 
will be new windows.

Book Signing
Steve Lehto, author of the new book, 
Shortcut: The Seeberville Murders and 
the Dark Side of the American Dream will 
hold a book signing in Seeberville this 
summer. Books will be available for sale. 
Contact us for more information.

Tours
Tours are always free. If you would like 
to set up a tour, please contact us. We 
would be more than happy to show you 
around the shaft house, Captain’s office, 
and pump house.

Hoodies
Our hoodies have been very popular. 
They come in navy and feature the shaft 
house logo and “Painesdale Mine & Shaft” 
written in white. They are available in zip 
up, or pullover styles. 

The zip up is available for a $30 donation, 
and the pullover is available for a $25 
donation. Please add $5 shipping for each 
hoodie you order. 

If you would like to order a hoodie, please 
send a check payable to Painesdale Mine & 
Shaft, Inc. Please include your preference 
of zip up or pullover and size.  

$10.00 

Please make checks payable to: Painesdale Mine & Shaft, Inc.

Send to: 

Painesdale Mine & Shaft Inc.
PO Box 332
Painesdale, MI 49955

Name:

Yearly Membership

Email:

Address:

$100.00 Lifetime Membership

$ Other Donation


